
Dear Productivity Commission, 

Just a retired oldie who worries about the auto industry! 

People who have worked hard in the industry for years will be thrown on the scrap heap!! 
This will cause major problems for individuals, families and the community. Our health 
services will be under strife due to depression, illness and other related matters. Save the 
industry and give people a reason to live - work! What's the alternative!!! 

Mass depression!! 

It will hurt people I know - save their jobs - don't throw them on the scrap heap. 

Kind Regards, 
Peter Thurgood 
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